Assalam-u-alaikum Parents,

The Elementary Islamic Foundation School is proud to host their first “I Am A Scientist” evening.
You are scientifically invited to attend this event on March 22nd in which the scientific endeavours of students from Junior Kindergarten to Grade 2 will be displayed and presented in their classrooms. Students themselves will present the results of their learning adventures to you and will be happy to impart some of their recently acquired scientific knowledge.
We hope to see you all there to encourage our young leaders of tomorrow.  

Jazak Allah,
Kindergarten to Grade 2 Teachers
